

**Scheduled Rapporteur Meetings for SG 16 Questions  
(March – October 2019)**

**Last update: 10 April 2019 @ 20:04 (SCN/ra)**

**Notes:**

- Status column: C for confirmed meetings; P for planned meetings.
- Planned meetings will be *confirmed at a later stage* to the experts through e-mail reflectors of the respective Questions.
- No physical interim meetings are planned for Questions 1/16, 7/16, 11/16, 14/16, 22/16.
- Questions 5/16, 12/16, 21/16 plan to collocate their Rapporteur group meetings in the July 2019 timeframe (venue and date to be confirmed).
- A WP2/16 Plenary meeting planned on 14 June 2019 to Consent inter alia F.WAAD.

**WP 1/16**

<b>Tentative Dates</b>	<b>Tentative Host/Place</b>	<b>Question</b>	<b>Objectives</b>	<b>Status</b>
July 2019	China	12/16	Progress video surveillance work items	P
15 May 2019	E-meeting	13/16	Progress on active work items such as H.IPTV-SBM, H.IPTV-MDS, H.IPTV-TDES.6, H.721(v3), H.761(v4), H.IPTV-TMRAPI, as well as to discuss Q13/16 scope and ToR, in preparation to the next study period.	P
June 2019	TBD	13/16	Coordinate with other SDOs, progress the work on AM.2, EUIF.1, MDS, TDES.6, TDES.7 SBM, H.721(v3), H.722(v2), H.761(v4), LSFA, PS, VRS, TMRAPI, consider new material, as well as to discuss Q13/16 scope and ToR, in preparation to the next study period.	P
21 Aug 2019	E-meeting	13/16	Progress on those active work items that might be prepared for consent in the next SG16 meeting, as well as to discuss Q13/16 scope and ToR, in preparation to the next study period.	P
[TBD]	[TBD]	21/16	Progress the following work items: – CDN (Content delivery network) – CUAV (civilian unmanned aerial vehicle) – F.DAM – F.CMEGReqs – F.ARMS – F.IQAS-INT – H.LLS-DIA – F.DRIDS – F.AFBDI – F.MPSReqs – H.ICN-NRArch	P

**WP 2/16**

<b>Tentative Dates</b>	<b>Tentative Host/Place</b>	<b>Question</b>	<b>Objectives</b>	<b>Status</b>
5-8 Aug 2019	ETRI/ Edinburgh	24/16	– Progress work on E.FAST, F.HF-SLM , F.UI-SH, F.HF-BC, F.DLT.HC.req, F.DLT.SM.PHR, F.EMO-NN	P

<b>Tentative Dates</b>	<b>Tentative Host/Place</b>	<b>Question</b>	<b>Objectives</b>	<b>Status</b>
			– Consider new work items	
10-12 June 2019*	ITU	26/16	– To progress work on H.702(V2), F.ACC-ISSVReq, F.WAAD, H.ACC-GVP, FSTP-TRS-KPI, FSTP-ACC-RCS, FSTP-ACC-ALD, FSTP-ACC-AS, FSTP-ACC-AI, F.790 – To consider new work items	C
25 Apr 2019	e-meeting	27/16	Coordinate with ISO/TC22/SC31/WG8, progress the work on ToR of the JPT about VDS	C
9-10 July 2019	TBD	27/16	Coordinate with ISO/TC22/SC31/WG8 and other groups, progress the work on ToR of the JPT about VDS.	P
13-14 June 2019*	ITU	28/16	To progress work on H.870, HSTP.Conf-H870, H.8610Rev, HSTP.BHQ-UC	C

\* NOTE – WP2/16 Plenary meeting planned on 14 June 2019 to Consent inter alia F.WAAD.

### WP 3/16

<b>Tentative Dates</b>	<b>Tentative Host/Place</b>	<b>Question</b>	<b>Objectives</b>	<b>Status</b>
July 2019	TBD/China	5/16	– To discuss and start new work items to facilitate the work, to call for more contributions from the industry, research institutes as well as universities.	P
3–12 July 2019	ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 29/ WG 11/ Gothenburg, SE	6/16 & JVET & JCT-VC	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>– Address any AAP comments submitted in the approval process of Recommendations in the domain of Q6/16</li> <li>– Progress the work on Versatile Video Coding (VVC), a draft new Recommendation with compression capability beyond that of HEVC</li> <li>– Develop the specification of additional supplemental enhancement information for HEVC and AVC</li> <li>– Prepare a revision of H-series Supplement 19 on prevalent industry usage of video signal type code points for video content production and exchange</li> <li>– Address maintenance needs and proposed enhancements for Recommendations in the domain of Q6/16 for video and image coding, associated reference software and conformance tests, and signal type identification</li> <li>– Collect verification testing data and non-normative information for assisting in the use and deployment of Recommendations in the domain of Q6/16</li> <li>– Coordinate and communicate with MPEG, JPEG, and other organizations</li> </ul>	C

Tentative Dates	Tentative Host/Place	Question	Objectives	Status
			regarding video and image codin and the work of Q6/16, JVET, and JCT-VC – Plan for future work of Q6/16, JVET, and JCT-VC	
[June 2019]	[TBD]	8/16	– Coordinate with other SDOs, Questions, or Study Groups – Progress work on: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Draft Recommendation Service configuration, media transport protocols, signalling information of MMT for ILE: H.ILE-MMT</li> <li>○ Reference models of ILE presentation environments: H.ILE-PE</li> </ul> – Discuss future plan including work program – Consider new material	C